
Mikelle Morra 

From: ladybanks@comcast.net

Sent: Thursday, September 20, 2007 4:30 PM

To: Mikelle Morra

Subject: RE: Incomplete Section 214 Application
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Hello, 
  
I am a Ghanaian. 
  
Sorry. I forgot to include that information. 
  
Regards, 
Adelaide 
  

-------------- Original message --------------  
From: "Mikelle Morra" <Mikelle.Morra@fcc.gov>  
ï»¿ 
Ms. Abankwah,  
We understand that you are a green card holder and have applied for U.S. citizenship.  However, 
in order to process your application we need to know in which country you currently hold 
citizenship.  If we do not receive this information we will need to dismiss your application as 
incomplete.  If you have any further questions, please feel free to contact me at 202-418-7151. 
  
Thank you, 
  
Mikelle Morra 
Mikelle.Morra@fcc.gov 
International Bureau/ Policy Division 
202-418-7151 
 

From: Adelaide Abankwah [mailto:abankwah@gmail.com]  
Sent: Thursday, September 20, 2007 1:38 PM 
To: Mikelle Morra 
Cc: ladybanks@comcast.net; Joann Ekblad 
Subject:  Re: Incomplete Section 214 Application 
 
  
Hello, 
  
I am a green card holder and will be filing my citizenship next month. 
  
Thanks 
Adelaide 
 
  
On 9/19/07, Mikelle Morra <Mikelle.Morra@fcc.gov> wrote: 

ï»¿ 
Thank you very much for the attachment.  We still need to clarify the citizenship of Adelaide 
Abankwah.   



  
Thank you. 
  
Mikelle Morra 
Mikelle.Morra@fcc.gov 
International Bureau/ Policy Division 
202-418-7151 
 

From: ladybanks@comcast.net [mailto: ladybanks@comcast.net]  
Sent: Friday, September 07, 2007 8:02 AM 
To: Mikelle Morra; abankwah@gmail.com  
Cc: Joann Ekblad 
Subject:  Re: Incomplete Section 214 Application 
 
  
  
Hello, 
  
Attached is the completed form. 
  
  
  

-------------- Original message --------------  
From: "Mikelle Morra" < Mikelle.Morra@fcc.gov>  
Ã¯Â»Â¿ 
Good Afternoon, 
Your application for Apricot Management LLC , File # ITC-214-2007-0819-00344 
has been reviewed and to complete the process you will need to send in the following 
information pertaining to question 14 (ownership information).  Attached is a sample 
application to follow if you need assistance. Please provide me with the required 
information no later than C.O.B. September 13, 2007; otherwise the application will 
be dismissed. You may eÃ¢â‚¬'mail the attachment to Mikelle.Morra@fcc.gov  as a PDF 
document. 
  
Thank you, 
  
Mikelle Morra 
International Bureau/ Policy Division 
202-418-7151 
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